
 
 

 

 

14 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 12 Biology Trip to Wakehurst Place – Friday 14 July 2023 

The biology department at Sackville School are organising a trip for year 12 students to Wakehurst Place on 
Friday 14 July 2023. 

The visit is intended to enhance and support the biology A-level curriculum by putting into practice various 
genetic concepts that they will be learning in year 13. Moreover, students will have a chance to gain vital 
fieldwork experience by collecting and analysing DNA. This is a core component of the practical side of the 
course which students will need to be able to demonstrate in order to pass (PAG 6: DNA electrophoresis). 

Students will be travelling in the school minibus, leaving Sackville at 8.00am and will return to school by 
4.00pm, subject to traffic conditions. They should bring enough drinks and snacks for the day, and either a 
packed lunch, or money to buy lunch. 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £17.00, which will cover the cost of the entrance fee, 
fuel and the tutors guiding students on the day. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear 
the cost of this trip, it will not take place unless parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute.  
 
Please use the My Child at School (MCAS) app to pay for the trip and complete the consent form HERE by 
Friday 7 July 2023. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website.  Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

We reserve the right to withdraw the place if the behaviour of any student gives cause for concern. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Tate  

Leader of Biology 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc6bYRD3Q_EcKc4cxlTo8ZzDLi97IrfutdgWmVh-X4P6w483Q/viewform
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC_-_SJ_Policy_Schedule_and_Wording_2022_Redacted.pdf

